
Page 1 of 1 
 

 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 49 
Friday, 21 May 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

A member of our staff (C36s) has tested positive for COVID-19 yesterday. 

She was last at the Club on 11 May 2021 and went for the COVID-19 test on 

20 May 2021. All her close contacts at the Club have been notified. The 

Ministry of Health (MOH) has also been advised and the Standard Operating 

Procedures (SOP) will follow. The following details are her movements on her 

last day at the Club: 

 

DATE TIME MOVEMENTS 

Tuesday, 

11/5/2021 

7.34 am Arrived at the Club. 

7.50 am At the Sports Office. 

5.15 pm 
Went to check the Mobile Apps Kiosk in front of 

the Men’s Bar. 

5.30 pm Left RSGC. 

 

As always, we will keep you updated as we receive news and information on 

all COVID-19 cases. Please stay healthy and stay safe. 
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